

November 16, 2015

Dear Republican Committee of Lancaster County,

Thank you so much for your gift to the Chris Kyle Frog Foundation . We appreciate that you thoughtfully chose to support military and first responder families through the Chris Kyle Frog Foundation.

Our team at CKFF is working hard to create the infrastructure to fund programs that help to build stronger and more resilient military and first responder families. In 2015 we have launched two programs: the Chris Kyle Birthday Grants and our signature Revitalization Retreats. Chris Kyle Birthday Grants provide support to deserving nonprofits that have a mission that is complementary to CKFF's mission. CKFF Revitalization Retreats were launched on Memorial Day weekend 2015, and have continued throughout fall 2015. Each of these programs will continue annually.

Best of all, with your support we are already thinking and planning for new program launches in 2016. We are grateful for your generosity, your trust, and your commitment to this nation's military and first responder families. We hope that you will stay in contact and follow us on the journey.

For tax purposes we have included your donation information below.

We acknowledge the receipt of \$500.00 received on 11/02/2015, which you have so generously contributed to the Chris Kyle Frog Foundation. The Chris Kyle Frog Foundation provided no goods or services in consideration of this contribution.

With Gratitude,

The Chris Kyle Frog Foundation

Chris Kyle Frog Foundation is recognized as a nonprofit organization by the IRS.

IRS Code: Section 501(c)(3)
Tax Identification Number: 154890828

Chris Kyle Frog Foundation P.O. Box 1337, Midlothian, TX 76065

ChrisKyleFrogFoundation.org